
 

 
 
WHAT WILL I LEARN ABOUT? 
This year’s conference is all about breaking cycles. You'll learn more about how to step out of patterns that keep you stuck and start 
walking into the freedom and purpose God has for you. We all have cycles that we feel stuck in. Whether it’s struggles in your family, 
habits you can’t shake, or thoughts that hold you back, the good news is, you don’t have to stay there. God gives you the strength to 
break free and walk into something new. This is your chance to recharge, find encouragement, and connect with other young women 
who are walking through something similar. You’ll leave with a fresh perspective, practical tools, and a renewed sense of hope for 
your future. Don’t miss it, because the cycle ends with you. 
 

EVENT DETAILS 
WHO: High school juniors & seniors - 26 year old young women // All Campuses 
WHERE: 13444 Southwest Fwy, Sugar Land, TX 77478 
WHEN: Saturday, October 18, 2025 
DEADLINES: ($30) // August 24 – October 5, 2025  
 

SCHEDULE 
(Schedule is tentative and subject to change) 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 18: 
8:00-8:30am Check-in  
8:00-9:00am Coffee Bar Open 

9:00-9:20am Breakfast (Grab & Go) 
9:20-9:30am Welcome 
9:30-10:15am Worship & Session 
10:20-11:00am Breakout at Tables 
11:00-11:25am Break & Snacks 
11:30-12:30pm Worship & Session  
 

MERCH 
During registration, participants can order an add-on the YWC shirt if they wish, but it’s important to note that shirts are available on 
a first-come, first-served basis while supplies and sizes last. 

 

WHAT TO BRING 
o Bible 

o Notebook 

o Pen 
 

REFUND POLICY 
We fully understand that the unexpected can happen and a student who has registered and paid for an event may no longer be able 
to attend. Refunds may be requested and given according to the registration period that the request is made. If a refund is requested 
during the Registration dates (August 24 – October 5, 2025), a 50% refund can be issued. Once registration is closed (October 5, 2024), 
refunds will not be issued. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any further questions about The Young Women’s Conference, please contact us at collective@sugarcreek.net. 
 
*Note: All contents of the info packet are subject to change before the event 


